
Metcalfe Constructions were engaged as Construction Mangers to facilitate the fast 
track the new hall extension for the Presbyterian Church. Care was observed where the 
new building abutted the existing church with careful and considerate planning required 
minimising any disruption to church services.

The project required refurbishment of an existing church, toilets and surrounding 
buildings for use by the Church Pastor and the construction of the new hall for use by 
the congregation. Building work comprised of alteration and extension to the existing 
Presbyterian Church. Construction included a new hall, offi ces, toilets/amenities, 
storerooms and a small commercial kitchen to the serve the new hall.

The new extension was constructed of a reinforced clay block, timber frame with a 
colorbond cladding. The front of the new hall has a patio/courtyard enclosed by a 
curved timber wall frame lined with colorbond. The roof over the courtyard was curved 
structural steel and timber cut to match. 

Metcalfe Constructions worked closely with the church as the demolition of existing 
toilet block and connection on the new hall to the pre existing structure were 
conducted. 

The Church also received ducted air conditioning throughout, new colourbond roof 
and a new rear access concrete driveway. The project was delivered on time and 
on budget, with the building passing very stringent acoustic testing and certifi cation 
criteria.

The grand opening was held on Saturday the 22nd November, with overwhelmingly 
positive responses from both the client and public alike.

Location 5 Denman Camp Road Scarness

Architect  Brown, Evans and Associates

Engineers Holmes McLeod  

Project  Extension to Hall and Toilet Block

Contract Value $708,000.00

Completed October 2009
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